
February 22, 2018 

 

 

Honorable Senator Miner, Senator Kennedy, Representative Demicco and distinguished members of the 

committee, 

Please support Senate Bill 103 to protect Connecticut cities, towns and residents from the harmful 

effects of radioactive fracking waste. Connecticut doesn’t need to assume the contamination risk that 

could occur if tanker trucks traveling on our public roads had accidents, or spilled or leaked waste. We 

don’t want to see toxic fracking waste used as a road treatment or construction fill.  

Connecticut needs to protect its citizens, environment, and natural resources (such as clean water and 

soil) from contamination. Fracking waste contamination can also hurt property values and cost our 

state, towns and cities money and time to clean up.  

By permanently banning fracking waste from Connecticut, we can help ensure that Connecticut will 

continue to be a wonderful place to live for our children and grandchildren. 

Sincerely, 

 

Janet and Paul Bryant 
248 Hollister Way West 
Glastonbury, CT 
 


